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Worship Service 
August 9, 2020 

 

“GATHERING TOGETHER 
 
 

WELCOME AND ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
INVITATION TO WORSHIP   

 
GATHERING SONG Victory In Jesus See Insert 
 
TIME OF CONFESSION  
  
SPECIAL MUSIC In Christ Alone arr. Canaan Harris 
  Aimee Quinn, Violin 
    

GROWING IN THE WORD 
 

SCRIPTURE READING 1 Peter 5:8–11 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SERMON  A LIVING HOPE: Hope and Faithless Prowler Pastor Steve 
 

 
GOING INTO THE WORLD 

 
 
CLOSING PRAYER & THE LORD’S PRAYER 
 
*SENDING BLESSING  
  

Scripture reading for next week: 
1 Peter 5:12–14 

“Hope and the Faith-filled People” 

 
 



 

The flowers in the sanctuary today were given by 
Steve & Kay Nolan in memory of their daughter, 
Kathy Willinger. 

If you would like to support the ministry of Trinity Presbyterian Church, simply 
scan this QR code with the camera on your smartphone, and you will be redi-
rected to our secure online giving Website. Or, visit our Website, 
www.tpclouisville.net  and click the “Give Now” box at the top of the page. 
 
Thank you for giving in faith and for investing in the Lord’s ongoing ministry of 
changing lives for the glory of God. 

Prayer Concerns 
 

Baby Brooks and family (Friends of Jim McDaniel); Donna Peak and her husband, 
Jerry Peak (Art Center volunteer); Carol Redd; William McDaniel; Stacy Mills (Carol 
Redd’s daughter); Joan Sanford (Ann Douglas’ mom); John Hansen (brother in-law of 
Jim & Elizabeth McDaniel); Lauren Hoover (stepdaughter of Martha Warrick); Phil 
Strohmeier; Henry Hinson (grandson of TPC preschool teacher, Gail Hinson); Marie 
Farris; Erica Shelley; Richard Ross; Andrew Cropper (Cathy & Tom Dawson’s 
nephew); David Strohmeier (son of Phil & Linda); Baker Family; David Douglas’ 
father; Don Crosser, Harper Davis, Imad El-Imam, Jack & Candy Wheat, Linda 
Hale’s family, Mike Steven’s family, Bert Lundstrom, Skip & Betty Wilborn, 
Jeanette Priebe’s family, Barbara Keyser & family, Harry Frye’s family, Abraham 
Joseph and family, and peace in the world. 

 

A LIVING HOPE: 
Hope and the Faithless Prowler 

1 Peter 5:8-11 
 

The Strategy and Tactics of Satan  

(v. 8-9) 

 

 

 

God’s Guaranteed Goal for Your Life 

(v. 10) 

 

 

 

The Aim and End of All Things  
(v. 11)  

 

1 Peter 5:8-11 
 

8 Be sober-minded; be watchful. 
Your adversary the devil prowls 
around like a roaring lion, seeking 
someone to devour. 9 Resist him, 
firm in your faith, knowing that the 
same kinds of suffering are being 
experienced by your brotherhood 
throughout the world.       10 And 
after you have suffered a little 
while, the God of all grace, who has 
called you to his eternal glory in 
Christ, will himself restore, con-
firm, strengthen, and establish you. 
11 To him be the dominion forever 
and ever. Amen.  



 

Eastern Area Community Ministries 
Back-to-School Supplies Drive 2020 

 

This year: 
 We expect collection dates to be sometime in late July 
 EACM is NOT a drop-off site  — the location is TBD 

No backpacks needed! The supplies list is shorter this year, and they are 
well-stocked with backpacks. 
 

Here is a list of the most-needed supplies: 
 1-subject spiral notebooks 
 2-pocket folders 
 Crayons 
 Markers 
 Glue sticks 

 
We will be in touch with additional information soon. Thank you for supporting 
our local families as they return to school! 
 
Sincerely, 
Tommy Cook 
Communications Manager 
Eastern Area Community Ministries 
(w) (502) 426-2824, ext. 307 
www.eacmonline.org  

 

If you shop at Kroger, you could be generating income for 
Trinity every time you shop. Just log in to www.kroger.com/i/
community/community-rewards. That will take you to a page 
where you can link your shoppers card to Trinity Presbyterian 
Church as the organization you wish to support through the 
program. This has been a generator of income for Trinity with only a few fami-
lies signed up. Let’s see if we can increase that number! 

 

Update from TPW 
 

In the months of March through July 2020, the 
Sew ‘n Sews completed 40 blankets for Wellstone 
Regional Hospital and 1,143 protective cloth 
masks for distribution during the Covid-19 pan-
demic: Agencies receiving these gifts were: 
 
 Maryhurst: 300, Trinity Presbyterian Church Congregation: 182, , Community at 
Large: 159, Wellstone Regional Hospital: 120, Kentucky Department of Families 
and Children: 78, Trinity Presbyterian Church Worship Committee: 72, Trinity Pre-
school Staff: 60, The Forum: 45, Bellwood/Brooklawn: 40,  Kidz’s Club Day Care: 
30, Keep Louisville Warm Homeless Care:15  Pikeville, KY Homeless (through Dr. 
Jyothi Mettu): 20, Norton Hospital: 12 University of Louisville: 10, 
 
The masks, though not health care grade, were approved by the Center for Disease 
Control for emergency protection. Four members of the congregation joined us to 
cut fabric and sew masks, and they are now members who work with us from home, 
staying in touch by email.  They are: Jennifer Hacker, Brittney Maslowski, Jennifer 
Petty and Melissa Weaver. 
 
Thank you to all who gave donations to the Sew 'n Sews in appreciation of this 
special task given to us by The Lord in a time of Community need. Please stop by 
the TPW bulletin board in the hallway off the Narthex to see the display of thank 
you cards and notes. 
 
Much Love, The Sew 'n Sews  


